






Wayfinding Signage 

Physically, in addition to the above the responsible 

person should ensure that appropriate "Wayfinding 
signage" is provided so that: 

• When firefighters reach the landing of any stairway,

there should be signage that clearly indicates to them

the floor number on which they are located and the flat

numbers on that floor.

• When firefighters use a lift designed for their use to

reach floors, the same signage should be clearly visible

to them when the lift doors open.

• The signs must be visible both in normal conditions

and in low lighting or smoky conditions.

The specification for these signs including the size 

of lettering, typeface , mounting height and wording 

is available online at 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/fire-saf 

ety-england-regulations-2022/fact-sheet-wayfindin 

g-signage-regulation-8

Premises Information Box 

Responsible persons must also install a Secure 

Information Box to ensure that certain information is 

readily available for the fire and rescue service. This 

information should include: 

• The name, address and telephone number within

the United Kingdom of the Responsible Person

• The name and contact information of such other

persons within the United Kingdom as are provided

with facilities to, and are permitted to, access the

building on behalf of the Responsible Person

• A copy of the floor plans and building plan
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You must inspect the secure information box at least 

annually to ensure that it remains secure and accessible 

to the fire and rescue service. It is strongly 

recommended that you also ensure that the information 

within the box remains accurate. 

The box must be positioned at a location in or on the 

building that is readily accessible to the fire and rescue 

service. The box must be capable of containing the 

documents required by these Regulations, and it must 

be reasonably secure from unauthorised access and 

vandalism. 

Ark has range of flexible solutions, software and 

services to meet the needs of these requirements along 

with the Building Safety Act and associated legislation.

Contact us at info@arkworkplacerisk.com or call us 

on +44 (0)20 7397 1450 to find out how we can 

support you with our range of flexible solutions, 

software and services to meet the needs of this 

requirement and the Building Safety Act 2022. 
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